
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
On May 1, the Office of Personnel Management (OPM) opened the 15th annual Federal 
Employee Viewpoint Survey (FEVS). NATCA supports this survey as an opportunity for 
NATCA members to express their opinions about whether, and to what extent, the 
Agency is successful. Your opinion is important. As we continue building and growing 
our collaborative relationship with the FAA, it’s valuable for our members to let their 
voices be heard with their survey responses. 
 
Every year, OPM extends invitations to a random sampling of all Federal employees to 
participate. Last year, approximately 3,000 controllers received an invitation to 
participate. If you are invited to take the survey, NATCA recommends that you consider 
participating, but decline to answer questions 87-98. 
 
The survey is voluntary and confidential. Employees who choose to take the survey will 
receive one hour of duty time to complete it.  
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Paul Rinaldi 
President 
 
Trish Gilbert 
Executive Vice President 


